
TAKATA AIRBAG RECALL - RELEASE 
OF APRIL 2022 POSTCARDS

APR 2022

On April 4, 2022, Stellantis mailed out 317,552 postcards to customers that have an open Takata airbag recall. 

The postcards will be brand specific (sample shown below): 

 

 

Please be ready for additional customer volume in calls and scheduling for the completion of Takata airbag recall.  

Thank you,  

Mopar


